
 
 
The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held the meeting of the steering 
committee of the National Humanities and Social Sciences Academic Conference for 
the 3rd session /2019.  
 
On April 19th, 2019, Asst.  Prof.  Dr.  Nipon Sasithornsaowapa, Dean of the Faculty of 
Humanities and Social Sciences, chaired the meeting of the steering committee of the 
national academic conference to prepare students of the Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences for presentations at an international level from receiving distinction awards for 
humanities and social sciences in the 2nd students’  national academic conference on 
humanities and social sciences. The conference was held by the Faculty of Humanities and 
Social Sciences on January 19th, 2019, at the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, Suan 
Sunandha Rajabhat University. The meeting consisted of considering the tentative schedule 
of the 3rd national humanities and social sciences academic conference for students of the 
Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences that will be held in the 2020 fiscal year. 
 


